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spring
By Lindsey Williams
Writing Specialist

The  Leadership  Department  of  the  Mississippi  Baptist
Convention Board (MBCB) will host the annual State Preaching
Conference April 15-17. Offered in three locations across the
state, the Preaching Conference focuses on individual books of
the Bible, with speakers covering crucial topics related to
background and setting, theological themes and issues, and
sermonic approaches to preaching and teaching the book.

The speakers at the event are leading scholars and professors
from the three Mississippi Baptist Colleges — Blue Mountain
Christian University, Mississippi College, and William Carey
University.

This year, the conference will concentrate on 1 and 2 Samuel. 

William Carey’s Dr. Joseph Bird, Chair of the Department of
Christian Ministry and Biblical Studies, as well as Assistant
Professor  of  Religion,  will  illuminate  on  the  historical
background of 1 and 2 Samuel.

Mississippi  College’s  Dr.  Wayne  VanHorn,  Professor  of
Christian Studies and Dean of School of Christians Studies and
the Arts, will magnify the theology taught within the book. 

Blue  Mountain’s  Dr.  Ronald  Meeks,  Chair  and  Professor  of
Biblical Studies, as well as Director of Church Relations and
Ministerial Recruiting, will edify attendees with an effective
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preaching strategy for 1 and 2 Samuel.

“Our Preaching Conference will feature presentations by some
of the leading Bible scholars in our state that will examine
and analyze the background and theological lessons of 1 and 2
Samuel and provide powerful preaching and teaching ideas on
applying  these  truths  to  our  daily  lives  of  faith  and
ministry,” said Dr. John Pace, Director of the MBCB Leadership
Department.

“The  conference  basically  provides  a  semester’s  worth  of
preaching and teaching information and materials in a one-day
format that will equip you thoroughly to preach and teach the
truths of these great books of the Bible. Plus, the Preaching
Conference is always a blessed time of ministerial growth,
fellowship,  and  encouragement,  with  a  fellowship  lunch
provided for all the participants.” 

Pace added, “We encourage and invite all pastors, ministers,
laypeople, and other interested parties to sign up and join us
at  one  of  the  conference  sites  for  this  informative  and
blessed event.”

Locations:

April 15: Blue Mountain Christian University — 8:30 a.m. to
2:00 p.m.

April 16: Garaywa Camp and Conference Center — 8:30 a.m. to
2:00 p.m.

April 17: William Carey University — 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

All are welcome to attend, for sermonic improvement or for
personal biblical education. Although lunch will be provided
and no registration fee is required, please email Elizabeth
Lindigrin-Hancock (elindigrin@mbcb.org), Ministry Assistant of
the Leadership Department, with your name, church and city,
cellphone number, and which location you will be attending so
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that the Leadership Department can properly plan for lunch
that day. 

For more information, contact Elizabeth Lindigrin-Hancock, or
visit Events Archive – Mississippi Baptist Convention Board
(mbcb.org), for additional information on any of the three
locations. 

The Preaching Conference is made possible by gifts to the
Cooperative Program.
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